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“Happiness doesn’t result from what we get, but from what we give”. 

All of us enjoy receiving gifts, especially when it is not expected. We all can relate 

to the element of surprise and the thrill of receiving something new. But how long 

does this feeling last, a day or two before the gift gets consumed, put into the drawer 

or cupboard along with some other pile of gifts previously received, or kept aside to 

be used later on? The Joy is short-lived. Joy multiplies when it is shared. With the 

cost of living ever increasing and everything becoming so competitive today, the sad 

reality is that even our children have learned to do things only if they receive 

something in return. Without lives becoming so materialistic, somewhere down the 

line, we are losing out humanity, the essence of who we are. 

Our ability to feel and emphasize makes us different from machines or robots, and 

we need to preserve this quality and teach it to our children before it gets too late. 

We need to teach them that when we give wholeheartedly without expecting 

anything in return, we will experience faithful Joy and happiness that will not only 

last a lot longer but will fill us with true happiness; hence it is rightly called ‘the Joy 

of Giving.’ 

College had organized a collection box before Diwali. We collected Clothes, and 

other usable items. These collected clothes were donated to a nearby Deaf and Dumb 

School in Mota Village. 







 


